THE COLLEGE OF THE BAHAMAS



SCHOOL/DEPARTMENT Your Reference: Our Reference:

February 26, 2016.

Mrs. Antoinette Pinder-Darling E-resources Librarian Libraries & Instructional Media Services, The College of The Bahamas.

Re: Library Symposium 2016 Planning Committee

Dear Mrs. Pinder-Darling,

I write to thank you for the hard work you exhibited during the planning and execution of the recent library Symposium (February 25-26, 2016) and to thank you for volunteering your service and expertise. Special thanks for working with local Chefs to secure an appropriate menu for the 2 day event and for assisting with registration matters.

Not only were you a member of the Planning Committee but you graciously participated in the programme of events as a presenter. I believe the information shared was timely and well received by the symposium participants.

Overall, your contributions are greatly appreciated and did much to ensure the overall success of the event. Thanks again and may you continue to grow and develop professionally within your chosen profession of librarianship.

Berthamae Walker, Phi

College Librarian

The College of The Bahamas.

☐ Bahamas Tourism Training Center • P.O. Box N-4912 Nassau, Bahamas

☐ Northern Bahamas Campus

□ Exuma Centre

- P.O. Box N-4912 Nassau, Bahamas
- P.O. Box N-4912 Nassau, Bahamas
- P.O. Box N-4912 Nassau, Bahamas
- P.O. Box F-4276 Freeport, Grand Bahama
- Tel: (242) 302-4300
 - Fax: 302-4539
- Tel: (242) 325-5551/2
- Fax: 328-4866
- Tel: (242) 325-5714
- Fax: 328-1938
- Tel: (242) 323-6804
- Tel: (242) 352-9761
- Fax: 352-6167

- P.O. Box EX-2911 Exuma, Bahamas
- Tel: (242) 336-2790/2
- Fax: 336-2793